
 
 
 
June 18, 2025 
 
BY RESS 
 
Ms. Nancy Marconi 
Registrar 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, Suite 2700, P.O. Box 2319 
Toronto, Ontario   M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Marconi: 
 

Re: Enbridge – Approval to Construct Gas Works in Tay Valley Township 
EB-2024-0342 

 
I am writing on behalf of Environmental Defence Canada regarding the above matter. 
 
Environmental Defence previously indicated as follows: 
 

If the Climate Network Lanark is granted intervenor status, Environmental Defence can 
work with them in relation to this proceeding and would not need to be an additional and 
separate intervenor. We are aware that the OEB has a busy regulatory calendar and 
therefore we would propose to withdraw the motion to review if the Climate Network 
Lanark is granted intervenor status.  
 

As the Climate Network Lanark has been granted intervenor status, Environmental Defence 
requests that its motion be withdrawn.  
 
Yours truly, 

 
Kent Elson 
 
cc:  Parties in the above proceeding 

Elson 
Advocacy 

Elson Advocacy  
Professional Corporation 

Kent@ElsonAdvocacy.ca 
1062 College St., Toronto, ON   M6H 1A9 

tel:  416 906-7305 
fax:  416 763-5435 

 


